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Blue Cross prepares systems to accept electronic pharmacy and dental 
formatted claims  

Minnesota statute 62J.536, requires providers to submit all claims electronically beginning July 15, 
2009. This requirement includes dental and pharmacy formatted claim types.   

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus and its affiliates are completing system 
changes to accept and properly adjudicate these electronic claim types. Due to the complexity of the 
changes and need for extensive testing, Blue Cross can not accept dental formatted or pharmacy 
formatted electronic claims until first quarter 2010. Pharmacy and dental providers should continue to 
submit these claim types on paper until first quarter 2010. You will receive additional communication 
when these system changes have been completed. 

Additional information 

For additional information on these types of claims, please refer to the Minnesota Uniform Companion 
Guides and related Best Practice documentation on the Administrative Uniformity website at 
www.health.state.mn.us/auc/guides.htm. 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider service at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 


